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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU REQUESTING THAT 
THE NATURE OF THE MEETING CALLED FOR THE AFTERNOON
 OF THURSDAY, MARCH 6 BE MODIFIED
PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU

TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note No. 7-5-M/068
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS and, with regard to the convocation of a closed meeting of the Permanent Council for Thursday, March 6 “to consider the situation unfolding in the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela” (document CP/INF.6878/14), distributed yesterday, has the honor to point out that, according to the generally accepted principle contained in Article 39 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, as well as the terms of the request made by the delegation that sought the meeting’s convocation–the Permanent Mission of Panama–, said meeting is required to the public.
Therefore, we kindly request that a new notice of convocation be distributed specifying that the meeting will be public.
The Permanent Mission of Peru avails itself of the occasion to convey to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., March 5, 2014

To the Honorable

Permanent Council of the 

Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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